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Blog 29.3.19 

Here are the photos from our visit to the Centre for Life. Your 

children were amazingly well behaved and polite and the public 

commented on how smart they looked and how sensible they were. 

We really enjoyed the day with them and their excitement and 

enthusiasm, as well as their confidence to go on such a big 

adventure were fabulous.  

 Our first activity was the planetarium, and needless to say we were 

unable to take any photos, but we had a magical time gazing at the 

stars and learning about some of the incredible robots who have 

explored outer space and the images they have sent back to Earth. 

The children were mesmerised and listened really well to the 

commentary. 

We then went on to a show all about science experiments you can do 

in your kitchen, where the demonstrator made things invisible, defied 

gravity and best of all made huge bubbles. Watch this space as we 

were taking notes about how to conduct these experiments in the 

classroom. 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Curiosity Zone was filled with activities which made the children 

think and wonder about the science they could see happening. We saw 

floating balls and scarves and used cogs and wheels to create lots of 

different effects. 

In the children’s play area, we had lots of lovely free time to play with 

toys and build and experiment. We were in here with the public and all 

the children were kind and respectful towards the other little children 

who were playing alongside them. Once again the toys and games helped 

them explore lots of different science concepts in their own time.  

 



We were very ready for our lunch and enjoyed a special place in the 

cafeteria where we sat and munched away, while watching all the people 

around us. We loved our sandwiches and oaty biscuits from Josie and all 

ate well. 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Well done to all our children who learned lots and behaved so well on our day 

out. Next week, we have a toddler stay and play session for any little ones to 

join us on Tuesday at 1.15pm. Come along for some Easter crafts and outdoor 

play. Our Easter Eucharist service with Canon Judy is on Wednesday at 

9.30am. Parents and family are welcome to attend the service. 

Happy Easter to all our Splash children and families. We hope you have a 

lovely family time and enjoy having your children at home for the holidays. 

We look forward to hearing about all their adventures when they come back 

to school. 


